
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 23, 2015 
 

Item 14, Report No. 10, of the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 23, 2015. 
 
 
 
14 NEW BUSINESS - REQUEST FOR A REPORT 
 WITH RESPECT TO PROCUREMENT CONTRACTS DURING 2014 
 
The Finance, Administrative and Audit Committee recommends: 
 
1) That the Director of Purchasing provide a report on the number of contracts extended 

since January 1, 2014 and the number of the contracts that were extended beyond the 
option years. 

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Di Biase. 
 
 
 
 


